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TO: WHON IT MAY CONCERN

SUBJECT: Official Travel of Government Contractor
.

.. t.

This is to c6rtify that .
. . the bearer of this letter, is an

employee of El Internati al, Inc. whic is under contract to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission under the Government Contract No. NRC-26-87-420.
During the period from September 30, 1987 through August 31, 1992, the
employee is eligible and authorized to use available discount rates in
accordance with your contract and/or agreement with the Federal Government.

Any questions regarding this matter should be addressed to Mrs. Deborah
DeMarco the Contract Negotiator on (301) 492-4279.

Sincerely,

Origir.cl c'...nl by
Ronnid D. nutpoon

Ronald D. Thompson, Contracting Officer
Division of Contracts
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SURNAME : DDeHa reo:'s_1 : RITIhompson : : : :

DATE: 09/M/87 :09fd /87 : : : :
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TO: WHOM IT MAY CONCERN ;
1

SUBJECT: Official Travel of Government Contractor |

va* . - 5
This is to certify thati , ., . - the bearer of this letter, is an
employee of El InternatiEnal, Inc. which7s under contract to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission under the Government Contract No. NRC-26-87-420.
During the period from September 30, 1987 through August 31, 1992, the
employee is eligible and authorized to use available discount rates in
accordance with your contract and/or agreement with the Federal Government.

Any questions regarding this matter should be addressed to Mrs. Deborah
DeMarco the Contract Negotiator on (301) 492-4279.

Sincerely,

Crigir.C. t**:..23 by.

Ron%M D. The .;jcon
Ronald O. Thompson Contracting Officers

Division of Contracts

b

.

mo #
OFFICE: ARM:DC:CNB&": ARM:DdT@B2 : : : :

SURNAME:DDeMarco:s 1 :RDThoepson : : : :
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TO: WHOM IT MAY CONCERN

SUBJECT: Official Travel of Government Contractor

Thisistocertifytha(, Jthe bearer of this letter, is
w

an employee of El International,'Inc. wh mc s under contract to the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission under the Government Contract No. NRC-26-87-420.
During the period from September 30, 1987 through August 31, 1992, the
employee is eligible and authorized to use available discount rates in
accordance with your contract and/or agreement with the Federal Government.

Any questions regarding this matter should be addressed to Mrs. Deborah
DeMarco the Contract Negotiator on (301) 492-4279.

Sincerely,
Or '. J.1 . '. c ' :-. ;d by

.

Enne.14 U. n:u pson

Ronald D. Thompson, Contracting Officer
Olvision of Contracts
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